
 

March 2019 

Grade 5 

Dear Parents, 

We are halfway through the term and now it’s time for the assessments. 

 Regular assessments are being carried out as part of the lessons. 

 All the skills ( Listening, Speaking, Reading and Writing) are being assessed 

individually. 

 Quiz 1  papers will be sent with the students.  

 There will be another quiz in March on the next two units.  

 Students are encouraged to do the corrections; so that the mistakes are not repeated.  

 Projects are being completed in school. The 4 skills will be tested while presenting 

the projects. These grades will be part of the continuous assessments for term 2.  

 The individual portfolio of the students is being updated. Parents are reminded to 

discuss the same with their wards. 

 Competitions ( Spelling Bee and Handwriting ) are being held during the first week 

of March. The students have been informed of the dates. 

 Grade 4 will be undergoing only internal continuous assessments in term 2. 

 There will not be an End of Term MOE exam. 

 Speaking and Listening exams of trimester 3 will be conducted in the coming weeks. 

 Parents are to make sure their wards do not miss classes and the assessments without 

a valid reason. 


